20th ANNIVERSARY DINNER 

The AES 20th Anniversary Dinner was successfully held on 8 May 2015 at Island Shangri-La Hotel and achieved a record breaking attendance of over 400. It provided an excellent opportunity for members and guests to meet and expand their network in a relaxed atmosphere with senior government officials, government staff associations as well as professionals from different industries. 

In the event, three of our members, whose skills of taking photos have actually reached professional levels were on hand to capture everyone in his or her finest, be it at the grand entrance or in front of the specially designed signature board. Guests could also treat themselves with the drinks and wines during the reception and at dinner, while enjoying the networking with others.
We were honoured to have the Hon Paul CHAN Mo-po, MH, JP, Secretary for Development of the HKSAR attending as our Principal Guest of Honour of the Dinner on behalf of the Chief Executive, the Hon. C.Y. Leung. Mr. Leung, unfortunately, in the last minute had to fly to Beijing the same evening to attend the funeral service of Mr. Lu Ping, the former Deputy Director of Hong Kong and Macau Affairs Office.
We were also delighted to have talented performers amongst our professions, ranging from doctor, university lecturer, to young engineers to be with us on the stage.
Everyone had a great time and the ballroom was filled with joy and laughter. Although the dinner proceedings were concluded at 9:30pm as scheduled, participants were still staying on to join one another’s company until almost 11:00pm! 

Of course, this grand event could not have been possible without the good efforts of the Organising Committee and all the helpers. The success of our Anniversary Dinner tonight was already good evidence of strong support from the 130 invited guests as well as the commitment of our members. We look forward to seeing you at the future events of AES. 
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